
Question 7: Do you have any comments on: (i) our proposed modifications to 
the Definitions and Interpretation section of the Numbering Plan? (ii) the 
other minor modifications we have proposed?: 

Please attend to the more significant errors that have remained uncorrected for some time:  
01841 wrongly named 'Newquay', thus clashing with the real Newquay code of 01637.  
01885 and 01886 seemingly transposed - Ofcom refers to 01886 as being 'Bromyard' but 
Bromyard in fact uses 01885.  
016977 is missing but still very much in use!  
Most of these mistakes have existed for a long time and were pointed out by respondents to 
your 2003 consultation: 
http://www.ofcom.org.uk/static/archive/oftel/publications/responses/2003/ntnp0303/ 
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